
 

 

ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE EXECUTIVE SUB 
COMMITTEE 
 
Minute of Meeting of the Environment Committee Executive Sub-Committee held in 
the Council Chambers, Fourth Floor, Council Building, 2 High Street, Perth on 
Wednesday 5 March 2014 at 9.30am. 
 
Present: Councillors A Grant, M Williamson, M Barnacle and M Lyle. 
 
In Attendance: J Valentine, Executive Director (Environment), B Renton, J Evans, 
K McNamara and B Reekie (all the Environment Service); C Flynn and C Irons (both 
Chief Executive’s Service). 
 
Apology for Absence: Councillor C Gillies  
 

Councillor A Grant, Convener, Presiding. 
 
1. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

 
There were no Declarations of Interest made in terms of the Councillors’ Code 

of Conduct. 
 
2. NORTH INCH GOLF COURSE 
 
 There was submitted a report by the Depute Director (Environment) (14/97) 
on options in relation to the North Inch Golf Course. 

 
Resolved: 

(i) The North Inch Golf Course be retained and operated by the Council from 
1 April 2014 to 31 March 2016. 

(ii) A report be submitted to this Committee following a review of the operation of 
the Golf Course by the Council after eighteen months, together with a further 
analysis of options for the future of the course. 
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